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TOPIC:   Approval of Resolution Adopting One-Time Employee Retention Payment For All  
   

 District Employees Through the 2020-2021 School Year 

 

SUBMITTED BY:      Roberto J. Santos       OF:   Superintendent 
 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:  

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:    October 12, 2020 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve a Resolution Adopting One-Time Employee 

Retention Payment For All District Employees Through the 2020-2021 School Year 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RATIONALE: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE:      
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